
As per Section 224 of the Community Charter 

Notice is given that the City is accepting applications 
for 2022 Permissive Property Tax Exemptions 
pursuant to Community Charter Section 224. 

Applications will be accepted until the close of 
business  July 15th, 2022. The relevant policy and 
application form are available at: http://
princerupert.ca/city_hall/property_taxes/
permissive_tax_exemptions  or at City Hall upon 
request. 
For more information or to submit written 
comments please contact: 
Finance Department 
Email: financemanagers@princerupert.ca 
      Tel: 250-627-0935 
    Fax: 250-627-0918 
   Mail: 424-3rd Avenue West 

 Prince Rupert, B.C. V8J 1L7 
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